Full Time Teacher

The governors of Brereton CE Primary School wish to appoint a dedicated and enthusiastic class teacher to join our team.

Following the retirement of a member of staff, we are looking for an excellent practitioner who goes above and beyond and is committed to ensuring every child does their very best.   This is a very friendly and happy school with a caring Christian ethos in which all members of the school community are highly valued and nurtured as individuals. There are strong, supportive links between staff, governors, parents and the community.  As a member of the Chester Diocesan Academy Trust (CDAT) we work closely with other church schools. The successful candidate must actively support our Christian vision and values.

The post is full-time and initially fixed term for one year, dependent on pupil numbers.  The post will commence in September.  

Unfortunately, we are not able to offer tours of the school at this time.  However, our school website and social media accounts contain a wealth of information and hopefully offer an insight into every day life.  You are also welcome to contact the Head or Deputy to discuss the school and the role further.  Please call 01270 685125.  

Our school is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to satisfactory Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) Enhanced Disclosure Certificate. Stringent Checks and Vetting Procedures apply to all posts as part of our Safeguarding Policy.

Closing date for the receipt of applications is noon on Wednesday 10th March. Successful applicants will be notified by e-mail if they have been successful by Friday 12th March.  Interviews are scheduled to take place week beginning 15th March.

Please note only CDAT application forms will be considered.  We do not accept Cheshire East application forms.  CDAT application forms can be found on our school website www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk or you can e-mail admin@breretonprimary.org.uk to request one.
